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We have discussed rezoning the middle schools in order to accomplish two objectives: 
 

1) Provide relief to Ector Middle School to get its enrollment to a more  
reasonable number. 

 
2) Move those students who are zoned to attend Permian HS to a Middle School  

that feeds into Permian HS. 
 
We have had Population and Survey Analysts (PASA), a demographic firm develop two 
maps that would accomplish these objectives. 
 
The first attached map shows current attendance zones.  
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                                                No specific action required. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe 
Superintendent of Schools  


